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Personal insights about  
the joy of the Lord!  

 
As I was reading my Bible I came across the following verse. It was 
the part before the one we know well. This caught my attention! 
 
From the Amplified Bible is says. 
 
Nehemiah 8:10 (AMP) 
“Then [Ezra] told them, Go your way, eat the fat, drink the sweet 
drink, and send portions to him for whom nothing is prepared; for 
this day is holy to our Lord. And be not grieved and depressed, for 
the joy of the Lord is your strength and stronghold.”  
  
The question is where does God desire us to be? The answer could be 
the key to our joy and prevent us from being grieved, depressed, 
dejected, or sad. 
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Nehemiah 8:10 
Adam Clarke's Commentary 

 
Eat the fat, and drink the sweet—Eat and drink the best that you 
have; and while ye are feeding yourselves in the fear of the Lord, 
remember those who cannot feast; and send portions to them, that the 
joy and the thanksgiving may be general. Let the poor have reason to 
rejoice as well as you. 
 
For the joy of the Lord is your strength—This is no gluttonous and 
drunken festival that enervates the body, and enfeebles the mind: 
from your religious feast your bodies will acquire strength and your 
minds power and fervor, so that you shall be able to DO HIS will, 
and to do it cheerfully.  
 
Religious joy, properly tempered with continual dependence on the 
help of God, meekness of mind, and self-diffidence, is a powerful 
means of strengthening the soul. In such a state every duty is 
practicable, and every duty delightful.  
 
In such a frame of mind no man has ever fell, and in such a state of 
mind the general health of the body is much improved; a cheerful 
heart is not only a continual feast, but also a continual medicine. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


